ARMENTAN CHURCH OF THE HOLY ASCENSION
CULTURAL, COMMITTFE REPORT - 1985

The Cultural Committee had several meetings during the year

as needed to prlan various activities.

On May 19, 1985, we had a showing of the film "Forty Days of
Musa Dasgh" at the niversity of Bridgeport auditorium.

On October 6, 1985, in conjunction with one of the pre bazaar
dinners, we had a lecture and slide presentation on the history
of Armenian Coins, given by Dr. Paul Eedoukian.

A second lscture ané slide presentation was given by Mr,

Miri jan Kirian on October 20, 1985, and his topic was Armenian

expressions and their amusing trandshtions,

Our checkbook balance at the beginning of 1985 was $400,00.
After covering all our expenses, our balance as of December

31, 1985, is $4°0.2L.

T
apegsso, Chairman



